
85.08.12

 ROZOL(R)

THE IMPREGNATED RAT & MOUSE KILLER THROW PACK

RODENTICIDE DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE: 
 CHLOROPHACINONE...0.005%

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING 

NET CONTENTS:  4oz. (113g)

REG.NO. 12018 PCP ACT 

LIPHA CHEMICALS, INC. 
CHEMPAR PRODUCTS DIVISION 

660 MADISON AVENUE 
NEW YORK, NY 

10021

DIRECTIONS:  Place baits in locations where rats and mice feed,
water and/or travel.  Bait placements along walls, in corners and
in concealed locations where rats and mice can feed unobserved
are desirable.  Contaminated or spoiled baits should be replaced
promptly.

Treated baits should be placed in locations not accessible to
children, pets, wildlife, and domestic animals or in tamperproof
bait boxes.

FOR RATS:  Each station should contain at least one pack of bait. 
Maintain constant supply of bait at stations for at least 10
days.

FOR MICE:  Open the pack and place tablespoon amounts(1/4 to 1/2
ounce) of bait at 8 to 12 ft. intervals.  An uninterrupted supply
of bait should be maintained for at least 15 days.

PRECAUTIONS:  Keep away from humans, domestic animals and pets. 
Keep away from feed or foodstuffs.  May be harmful or fatal if
swallowed or absorbed through the skin because this material may
reduce the clotting ability of blood and cause bleeding.

This product should be handled with gloves.  Do not get in eyes,
on skin or on clothing.  Wash arms, hands and face with soap and
water after applying and before eating and smoking.



This product is toxic to fish and wildlife.  Keep out of lakes,
streams or ponds.

FIRST AID INSTRUCTION:  If swallowed, call a physician
immediately.  If ingested, administer Vitamin K, intramuscularly
or orally as indicated in bishydroxycoumarin overdoses.  Repeat
as necessary based on monitoring of prothrombin times.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  If swallowed by humans, domestic
animals or pets, this material may reduce the clotting ability of
the blood and cause bleeding.

WARRANTY:  Seller makes no warranty, expressed or implied,
concerning the use of this product other than indicated on the
label.  Buyer assumes all risk of use and/or handling of this
material when such use and/or handling is contrary to label
instructions.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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